
 

 
 

Cricket Coaches required 

 

2024-2025 Season (December – March) 
 

 

The Southport School is a leading Anglican Day and Boarding school for boys situated on the 

banks of the beautiful Nerang River in the heart of the Gold Coast.  The Southport School has 

been established for over 122 years and is committed to providing a wholistic education for 

boys focused on excellence in leadership, learning and teaching, pastoral care and extra-

curricular endeavors within a balanced Christian environment. 

 

As a member of the Great Public Schools’ Association of Queensland, our School fields 

teams in the highly competitive GPS program. 

 

We are seeking accredited coaches for the 2024-2025 season December-March.  

 

Teams will train 1-2 times per week, matches are played on Saturday. Coaches must be 

available for all training sessions, matches and pre-season meetings.  

 

Applications including qualifications and an outline of your coaching and/or playing 

experience can be submitted via SEEK or directly via email to Steve Baker on 

Steven.Baker@tss.qld.edu.au. 

 
All staff at The Southport School should be supportive of the stated values and Christian Ethos 
of the School and hold a current Blue Card or be eligible to apply for one. 
 
Applications close on 8 November 2024. 

 
Please contact: 
 
Mr Steve Baker 
Director of Cricket 
The Southport School 
Steven.baker@tss.qld.edu.au 
 
Website - https://www.tss.qld.edu.au/discover/employment-opportunities  
 
 

TSS is an equal employment opportunity employer. 
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